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Class Newsletters 
You will by now have received 
your child’s spring term class 
newsletter. These are designed 
to keep you informed about what 
is being taught in each class and 
how you can best support your 
child in their learning this term. 
 
Friday Cake Raffle 
Olivia Blandford was the first 
lucky winner of the weekly cake 
raffle with ticket number 61. A 
huge thank 
you to  
Nancy and 
Tommy’s 
mum for 
baking the 
first cake—
it will be a 
hard act to 
follow! 
 
Physics Lesson 
Next Friday Classes 3 and 4 are 
due to be visited by Mr Rhodes, 
a science teacher from the       
Cathedral School in Hereford. 
He will lead the children in a    
series of interesting and     
stimulating scientific enquiries 
within the field of physics. 

Parents’ Evening 
Our formal evening when staff 
meet with the parents of every 
child in their class is due to be 
held on Thursday 11th February. 
 
Mrs Park has sent out a letter 
this week offering a choice of 
times. Parents are asked to    
indicate their preference and 
return the slips to school 
promptly. This ensures we can 
give you the time you request. 
 
As a result of discussions      
following last term’s Curriculum 
and Assessment information 
evening, we will be providing   
details about mathematics     
calculation methods during this 
evening. 
 
Open the Book 
The Open the Book Team made a 
welcome return to our Collective 
Worship last week. This       
dedicated group of volunteers 
from the local community act 
out exciting stories from the 
Bible on a weekly basis. We are 
all looking forward to seeing 
which stories will be told 
through drama this term. 



 
MADS Pantomime 
This year’s pantomime by MADS 
is The Snow Queen. It is due to 
take place in the Memorial Hall 
on Thursday 18th and Friday 
19th February at 7.30pm and on 
Saturday 20th February and 
6pm. Tickets are available from 
Much Marcle Stores.  
 
Important Dates 
 
FEBRUARY 
3rd Class 3 Swim 
5th Simon Rhodes visit Class 4 
9th Pancake Day 
10th Class 3 Swim 
11th Parents’ Evening 
 
15th-19th ~ Half Term  
 
23rd  Class 1 Forest School 
24th  Class 1 visit to Hereford  
         Cathedral 
24th  Class 3 Swim 
25th -3rd March ~ Book Fair 
 
MARCH 
1st Class 1 Forest School 
2nd Class 3 Swim 
2nd Class 4 visit JMHS  
        Production 
3rd World Book Day 
8th Class 1 Forest School 
9th Class 3 Swim 
15th Class 1 Forest School 
16th Class 3 Swim (Last one) 
17th Pyramid Prom JMHS 
18th Sport Relief 
23rd  Easter Egg Competition 
24th  Easter Service 
  (Break up today) 
 
11th April ~ Back to School 

 
 
 

from the 

 
 
The children have been having a 
fantastic time blasting off into 
space in their rocket. They made 
their own control panels, and 
took it in turns to fly the ship. 
They were very careful to      
ensure that there were no aliens 
on the planets they landed on 
before they let their friends 
get out of the spaceship. 
 

The children are very much  
looking forward to having an   
alien tea party towards the end 
of half term, dressing up as an 
alien and making their own alien 
head dresses. 


